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Date: 6/15/2023 

 

To:  UCM Medical Staff, House staff, Nursing Staff, Patient Care Centers, and Outpatient Clinics 

 

From:  KT Jerry Yeo, PhD, DABCC  

Medical Director, Clinical Chemistry Laboratories 

Professor of Pathology 

  

Subject: Restoration of Hospital Purified (RO) Water and Total Calcium Assay 

Effective Date: 6/15/2023 

Laboratory Section: Clinical Chemistry 

Summary:  
On June 13, we notified you that the Clinical Chemistry Laboratories had a disruption of the hospital RO 
water supply leading to an inability to run total calcium on our Hyde Park Chemistry analyzers. 
 
I am pleased to report that, as of yesterday at around 8.30pm (June 14), we were able to resume testing 
of total Ca after restoration of the hospital RO system and a related required service of our analyzers. 
 
 
Questions:  
If there are any questions regarding this change, please contact: 

 Dr. Jerry Yeo from Clinical Chemistry (jyeo@bsd.uchicago.edu)
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